
 

 

 

  

 

Abengoa, S.A. (“Abengoa”), in compliance with the provisions of article 228 of the 
consolidated text of the Spanish Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, hereby notifies the National Securities Market 
Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) (“CNMV”) of the 
following,  

Relevant Fact 

In connection with relevant fact published today 17 February 2015 (ref. nº 234951), 
the Company informs that the number to access today’s call is +34 914140867 
from Spain and +44 (0) 2071 928016 from abroad, access code 1652300. 

Seville, 17 February 2016 

 


